
Dear 6th grader and family,

Hi!  I’m Mrs. McDonald, and I can’t tell you 
how excited I am to be your 6th grade 
teacher!  We are going to have an incredible 
year together.  As 6th graders, you are the 
leaders of our school.  With this comes great 
responsibility.  Together, we will learn and grow, 
build strong relationships, and be the role 
models of our amazing school.  I absolutely 
love teaching, and I can’t wait to have the 
opportunity to be a part of your life this 
year.
I’m looking forward to greeting you in person 
at Meet the Teacher on Thursday, July 18th

from 5:00-6:00 p.m. in room B12.  Also, our 
6th grade curriculum presentation will take 
place this same evening in two sessions (6:00-
6:30 and 6:30-7:00). Feel free to bring your 
supplies in with you.  
Our first day of school is on Tuesday, July 
23rd.

Let the 6th grade adventure begin!
-Mrs. McD-

#bestyearever

A Little About Me

Childhood: Born and raised in San Diego, CA.

Teaching: Zephyr Cove Elementary in Nevada 
2008-2011, Fulton Elementary 2011-current

My family: my husband (Patrick), my son (Patrick 
Jr.), my daughter (Carley), and our dog (Mac)

My hobbies: working out, hiking, cheering my 
kids on at sports, gardening, reading

My quotes: Don’t stop until you’re proud.  
Attitude is everything.  You were born to be 
awesome. 


